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University of Arizona Construction Update 
Health Sciences Innovation Building (HSIB) project - Construction has begun 

6/27/16 
 
The fences are going up around the site for the new Health Sciences 
Innovation Building (HSIB).  Crews will be removing light poles and clearing 
the site to gear up for excavation to begin in July.  HSIB is the latest project 
in the expanding UAHS campus and will be coordinated with the ongoing 
construction of the Bioscience Research Lab Building (BSRL) and the 
Banner Hospital projects.  Construction of HSIB is scheduled to be complete 
in July 2018. 
 
Please refer to the Current UAHS Construction Map 6/27/16 for a full view of 
the UAHS construction, including the new HSIB project 
 
HSIB Construction Impacts: 

• Alternative parking for lot #2012 permit holders is available in 
the Highland Garage. Limited service parking and accessible 
parking will remain available on the northwest corner of the lot.  

• Pedestrians traveling east/west across Cherry Ave. will be 
detoured to Helen or Drachman.   

• Pedestrians can access the Medical Research Building from the 
Warren Mall. When construction is complete, Mabel will be 
reopened as a pedestrian/bike path. 

If you have questions, please contact Melissa Dryden at Planning, Design 
and Construction, 621-9251 or mdryden@email.arizona.edu 
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